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At its March 21, 2018 meeting, the Authority discussed the following items, which may be of
interests to the Regional Transportation Planning Committees:

Ej‘gfﬂk';éﬁgﬁﬁ,"," 1. Senate Bill 1 (SB 1) — Local Partnership Program (LPP) — Approval to Revise
Project Nomination. Staff sought approval of Resolution 18-08-P, which
would authorize staff to program $4.799 million in formulaic LPP funds to the
I-680/SR4, Phase 3 project, which will add a third lane to SR-4 through the
interchange and extend the east bound HOV lane. The Authority Board
approved Resolution 18-08-P authorizing staff to program $4.799 million in
formulaic LPP funds to the I-680/SR4, Phase 3 project.

2. Review Draft 2017 Multimodal Transportation Service Objective
(MTSO) Monitoring Report. Through the Countywide Transportation Plan,

giii?gg Road the Authority establishes performance measures and regularly monitors them
Walnut Creek to assess performance of Contra Costa’s transportation system and evaluate
CA 94597 the impacts of new development on system performance. The monitoring
PHONE: 925.256.4700 data informs the development and refinement of the Action Plan MTSOs and
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associated actions in advance of the next Action Plan updates. The Authority’s
www.ccta.net

on-call transportation monitoring consultant, Iteris Inc. (Iteris) prepared a
draft report, which shows the 2017 monitoring results and describes the
methodologies used. The draft report will now be circulated to the Regional
Transportation Planning Committees (RTPCs) for local review and comment.
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The Authority Board approved the release of the Draft 2017 MTSO Monitoring
Report to the RTPCs for review and comment.

Release of Draft 2018 Countywide Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan. The
Authority Board adopted the first Countywide Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan
(CBPP) in 2003 and updated it in 2009. Working together, the Countywide
Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee (CBPAC), a consultant team, and
Authority staff developed a proposed Draft 2018 CBPP for release to the
public and our partners for a two-month review. The 2018 CBPP refocuses the
Countywide Bikeway Network (CBN) on low-stress facilities, clarifies the
Pedestrian Priority Areas, refines the actions needed to implement the CBPP,
and updates the best practices for bicycle and pedestrian facility
development. The Authority Board approved release of the Draft 2018 CBPP
for public review. The report will be available at keepcontracostamoving.net in
early May.
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